
From: Steve Dickson   
Sent: 20 March 2017 14:35 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals & waste local plan update Clanfield & Bampton area 
 
Dear Mr Day 
 
I have read and agree with Oxford County Council plan that  Clanfield & Bampton 
area be excluded from mineral excavation within the time limit of the plan We must 
preserve as much of this area for the future generations to enjoy as we have in its 
natural state 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Steve Dickson  
 
Resident and former Vice Chairman of Black Bourton Parish Council.   (10 years)  
and former Chairman of Black Bourton Residents Association (15years) 
 


